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PRESS RELEASE 

 

Prime Minister Returns to the Country  
 

Belmopan, November 15, 2024.    
  

The Office of the Prime Minister informs that Prime Minister Hon. John Briceño 

has returned to Belize.  

 

He departed the country on Wednesday, November 13, to attend the “270th 

Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors of COCESNA,” which is being held 

in Mexico City, Mexico. However, due to the developing weather situation with 

Tropical Storm Sara, the Prime Minister has cut his official visit short. 

 

He will work closely with NEMO personnel to ensure that all is in readiness for 

any impact from Tropical Storm Sara, and to coordinate the response in 

affected areas. 
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